
Village of Baroda 
9091 First Street, Baroda MI 49101 

269-422-1779 

The Village will hold the 2025-2026 Budge Public hearing 
on Monday, March 3, 2025, at 6:30 p.m. in the Baroda 

Municipal Building. The budget can be viewed at 
villageofbaroda.org 

"The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support 
the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing." 


